
 
 

Hello Brothers & Sisters, 
 
 Three years ago, the membership gave me the opportunity to lead this local and serve 
as its president. During the campaign I made many promises and as I reflect back on those 
promises, I believe I have fulfilled every promise that I made. 
  

I have truly appreciated serving this membership over the last three years and I know I 
speak for the entire executive board when I say we are very thankful for all the support you 
have shown. I hope that all of you feel that your union is making a difference that you can see 
and feel from years past. 

 
As many of you are aware, it is once again time for the members to decide who will lead 

this local for the next three years. The nominating period has come and gone and the 
candidates listed below are the only candidates that have been nominated.  

 
Since all candidates are unopposed, and have secured the required signatures to run for 

office, no election will be required and therefore those listed below are considered elected. 
This was certified by the members of the election Committee and these changes will take effect 
1/1/21. 

 
 I want to thank all the members that nominated myself and all the members of the 
executive board and we all look forward to serving you for the next three years.  
 

President: Jason Johnson 
 

Vice President: Jason Dornford 
 

Financial Secretary/Treasurer: Charles Brein 
 

Recording Secretary: Ron Taylor 
 

Trustees: 
 Jose Taveras 
Heather Duby 
Dave Buchholz 

 



 


